
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

 

I hope you are well and enjoyed your weekend. Let’s hope that the warmer weather will continue? 

 

Below is some information about some upcoming events. 

Red Nose Day and The Big Cake Sale – Friday 14th March 

This Friday we are celebrating Red Nose Day at Northbrook. Children can choose to wear something 

red or a character costume from a favourite book. We ask that in return for this, donations of cakes 

are brought in in readiness for a ‘Cake sale’ at the end of the day. All proceeds from the sale will go 

to ‘Red Nose Day! As in previous years, please collect your child after school and wait by the hall 

doors on the KS1 playground, ready for the sale to begin. 

 

Northbrook Primary Academy Community Voice Day – Thursday 27th March 

During the day, Gareth Caunce, Director of Primary Education for Endeavour Learning Trust, will be 

meeting with staff, children and parents and gathering feedback on our strengths and areas that we 

can develop. Discussions will be linked to the provision we offer at Northbrook.  

We would like to invite parents to be part of our ‘Community Voice Day’ on Thursday 27th March. If 

you are able to support this, please can you attend either a face to face session at 8.45 – 9.30 or a 

Microsoft Teams meeting at 2:15-3:00. We would like  maximum of 5 parents at each session. 

We are hoping to have a number of our families represented at this online meeting. If you are 

available to attend this, please contact the school office and speak with Mrs Borg or Mrs Ross on 

01772 421599 or email them on enquiries@northbrookpa.org . 

For parents who would prefer to attend via Teams, a link will be sent to you via email/text on the 

morning of the 27th.  

If you would like any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

school and speak with me. 
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School Council  

I have been asked by a number of children the following questions: 

1. Can we develop our playgrounds by having some fixed play equipment or additional 

resources at break times. 

2. Can have names for our classes.  

Both of these are excellent ideas!  

I will be meeting with the School Council during the next few weeks to discuss further and for the 

children to take questions back to their classes, before feeding back to me. 

In the meantime, should you have any ideas please pass these on to your children or members of 

staff on the playgrounds. 

 

If you do see me on the playground at the start or end of the day, please do introduce yourself to me 

and tell me who your child is. This way I can start to develop my relationships with yourselves. 

Warmest Regards, 

Mrs Shorrocks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


